
I ask you to help families like mine by working to minimize the impact of cap and trade policy. Profit 
margins are very tight, and family farmers like myself are sensitive to increases HB 2020 will create. I ask 
you to vote no on HB 2020 as currently drafted. You need to please protect our family farms. 
Chris Mooney,  Blachly, Oregon 
 


